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December 2018

Dear Warren Family,

During the 2017-18 Legislative Session, State Lawmakers passed Senate Bill 355, which
required all public schools to provide age appropriate research, evidence-based instruction, and
child abuse education and policies on child abuse and child sexual abuse to students in
kindergarten through grade 12.

Beginning on December 17, 2018 your child’s school will be using the Think First & Stay Safe
child personal safety program. Think First & Stay Safe teaches students skills to help them stay
safe. Presentations will be given by the Indiana University School of Social Work, Marion
County Department of Child Services, and Warren staff and administration. Our learners will
be taught the importance of treating one another with kindness and respect. They will also
learn about personal boundaries and their right to have their boundaries respected by others.
The program’s interactive lessons help children differentiate between healthy and unhealthy
behaviors. The program gives students regular reminders that trusted adults are available to
help with their safety, and are available to talk to any time.

If you have any questions about the Think First & Stay Safe curriculum, please do not hesitate
to contact your building principal.

Working together, we can all help to ensure the health and personal safety of our children.
Sincerely,
James Taylor, MSW

Director of Student Services

Education and Community Center
975 N. Post Road

Indianapolis, IN 46219
(317)869-4300 FAX (317)869-4399

Brookview Elementary

1550 North Cumberland Road
Indianapolis, IN 46229
Office: 317-532-3050

Fax: 317-532-3089

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us

It’s that time of year
when school can be
delayed or closed due to
weather conditions. If
there is a delay or closing,
you will receive a call
from our automated call-
ing system to the phone
number you provided to
our school. Please be
sure the office has your
current phone number.

Upcoming Dates:

DECEMBER 17th - 21st
HOLIDAY SHOP OPEN

DECEMBER 21st

LAST DAY BEFORE
WINTER BREAK -
FULL DAY OF SCHOOL

JANUARY 7th
SCHOOL RECONVENES -
FULL DAY OF SCHOOL

JANUARY 7th
PTA MEETING 6:00 p.m.

JANUARY 21st

NO SCHOOL -

DR. MARTIN LUTHER
KING JR. DAY

FEBRUARY 18th
NO SCHOOL -
PRESIDENT’S DAY

FEBRUARY 28th
SPRING PICTURE DAY
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S§ SANTA SHOP DEC. 17th - 20th §&§
RBRITR
S ﬁ 9 ? PLEASE NOTIFY THE

OFFICE

BROOKVIEW’S SANTA SHOP WILL BE OPEN: || BEFORE 3:00 p.m.

Monday, Dec. 17th to Thursday, Dec. 20th TRANgIFo%\ngION

from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. each morning.

Students may shop for family, friends, pets, and more.
Items will be priced ’from .25,t0 $3,0. LOST & FOUND

If your child is
missing glasses,
coats, jackets,
hats, gloves,

sweatshirts,

P lunch boxes, or anything else
s please have him/her check out
A the lost and found. It is

‘ﬂ overflowing! It will be
cleaned out on FRIDAY,
—-— DECEMBER 21st and all un-

claimed items will be donated.

Attendance Matters 2019 Annual Legislative Forum

2019 Annual
Legislative
Forum

Saturday, January 26, 2019
9:00-11:00 a.m.

Parents, community members, and staff
are invited to attend. The forum will
provide an opportunity for attendees to
share their insights on educational
legislation. The following legislators have
been invited to be on the panel:

Sen. Jean Breaux, Sen. Michael Crider,
Sen. Aaron Freeman, Rep. Dan Forestal,
Rep. Cindy Kirchhofer, Rep. Robin
Shackleford, Clir. Susie Cordi,

Cllr. La Keisha Jackson, Cllr. David Ray

ATTENDANCE
FOR
THE WEEK:
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...every school day counts!

Warren Education and
Community Center
975 N. Post Road

Sponsored by the MSD of Warren Township
Board of Education

YA
\WARREN

Innovate ® Educate 4 Inspire




